
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Spring picture days will take place on Wednesday and Thursday of this week during PE classes.  

 

This Friday is our annual career day. This is a big event here at JMS. Make sure to ask your child 

about what they learned.  

 

Boys and girls track tryouts will begin this Monday, February 25th. Baseball and softball tryouts 

will also take place on Monday. Golf tryouts will be held March 5th. As a reminder, all students 

trying out for a sport must have a current sports physical on file. Students will not be allowed to 

tryout without one.  

 

We’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!!! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


